The Science Department
A lively and enthusiastic science teacher is invited to join the science department at Sir Robert Pattinson Academy from September 2018. 

Teaching Responsibilities

The successful applicant will be an excellent classroom practitioner who will have the ability to enthuse students of all ages and abilities. 
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At Key Stage 3, our students follow our own scheme of work covering the key topics from the National Curriculum. At Key Stage 4, our students study AQA Combined Science. AQA Separate Sciences are offered to all students as part of the options process in Year 9. 
At post-16, we operate as part of the North Hykeham Joint Sixth Form. The traditional academic science A-Levels are offered at Key Stage 5 including biology, chemistry and physics, all OCR.  We regularly have more than 20 students opting for each science at the start of Year 12. To broaden our curriculum, we have also started to offer the Level 3 BTEC in Applied Science from September 2017.  

The Department

The science department is dedicated to ensuring that Sir Robert Pattinson Academy students experience lessons that are varied, interesting and engaging. We offer a wide range of courses to ensure that all our students, regardless of age and ability, are given the opportunity to succeed. 
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The department is led and managed by a Head of Department, an Assistant Head of Science along with other TLR post-holders. We have 12 permanent teachers, 3 technicians and one admin support.
The science block is separate from the main school building; it houses 12 well-equipped laboratories and an ICT suite. All classrooms in the main block have ceiling-mounted projectors, sound systems and wireless connectivity.  
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We are often asked to support the Academy’s primary liaison programme and this, together with open evenings in July and September provides us with the opportunity to engage younger children in practical experiments that they would not have the chance to do at primary school.  
We are involved with Bishop Grosseteste PGCE course and our student teachers frequently comment that the support and advice they receive from staff is excellent.  We also work with a cluster of schools to deliver ITT training and wider professional development for all staff.
In summary, our department works well as a team and we have a good range of expertise which is shared regularly on both a formal and informal basis. The support and advice that all staff receive from our technicians is outstanding. We have good working relationships with our students and all members of the department are willing to support students outside of lessons e.g. for revision sessions. This, together with the other information outlined above, makes us a successful department where students are able to reach their potential. 

If you are keen to be working in a strong, hard-working and ambitious team then look no further!
